
Each year at the annual winter meeting of the 

Transportation Research Board, during the 

Council of University Transportation Centers 

Banquet, the U.S. Department of 

Transportation recognizes outstanding 

students from the University Transportation 

Centers (UTC) for their achievements and 

accomplishments in the transportation field 

during the year.  

 

This years banquet will be held at the  

Marriott Marquis  in Washington, D.C. on  

January 6, 2018, at 6:30pm.  

 

For more information, including instructions for 

submitting nominations for  the UTC Program 

Outstanding Student of the Year Awards, visit 

https://www.transportation.gov/utc/2017-

outstanding-students-year-0 

  

ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA: 

Must have received financial support 

from the UTC Program for at least 2 

semesters prior to receiving the 

award. 

 

Must have completed at least 12 

hours of graduate course work, with a 

grade of B or higher, at the time of 

nomination / selection for award. 

 

Must have a graduate GPA of  3.25 

(out of 4.00) or higher. 

 

Must be a  US citizen or permanent 

resident. 

 

SELECTION CRITERIA: 

 Technical Merit & Research 

Capability  

 Academic Performance  

 Leadership  
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